
 

 

 

 

No Voice Unheard, No Right Ignored -  

a consultation for people with learning 

disabilities, autism and mental health 

conditions 

A chance to get involved 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

What is this meeting about? 
 
The Government has been working over the past few years 
to improve the lives of people with mental health needs, 
learning disability and autism. The vision is that everybody 
should be treated with dignity and respect by health and 
care services.  
 
Although things are starting to improve for some people 
this is not always the case and for some people admitted to 
Assessment and Treatment Units they are still not always 
given the same rights as everyone else. 
 
The Government has some ideas of how they can work to 
improve this and are asking questions about how to make 
people’s lives better. 
 
Inclusion North are holding this meeting in partnership with 
the Yorkshire & Humber Families Network. They want to 
give you the chance to think about the ideas the 
government has. We will send the ideas and feedback to 
the government after the meeting. 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

What will happen on the day? 
 
At this workshop you will be able to: 
 

 Find out more about the No voice unheard, no right 
ignored consultation 

 Have a chance to think about and talk about the 
ideas in the paper from the Government 

 Find out how you can contribute to the ideas that the 
Government has 

 

 
Who is the meeting for? 

 
This consultation event is for family members. 
People with Learning Disabilities will be welcome too but 
we know there are other meetings being organised just for 
self advocates. 

 
 
 

The date and time of the workshop is: 
  

Wednesday 13
th

 May 2015 
 

10.00am until 3.00pm 
 

    
Where will the meeting take place? 

 
The meeting will take place in Leeds at a City Centre 
venue. 
 
We will let people have more information when they have 
booked in. 

     
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

How to book your place 
 
If you are interested in coming to this event please contact 
us via Marie Shrewsbury at the Inclusion North office. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

By emailing :  
  

marie@inclusionnorth.org 

 
 
 
 

Or phoning us on 0113 262 6409 

 
 

We look forward to you joining us 
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